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Corrigendum no 1 dated 01.08.2025

Corrigendum to Tender No. NAF/MBI/IOCL/2025-26/01 dated 18.07.2025 on NAFED website regarding  Nafed Invites request for proposal (RFP) from eligible applicants for opening of Nafed Bazaar Stores and Nafed Cafes across Maharashtra at IOCL Locations
This is in reference to the submission and extension of last date of submission for the said tender on NAFED website. 
Proposals and relevant documents, in their complete form, in all aspects, are required to be submitted to:  
STATE HEAD, NAFED MUMBAI Naman centre, ‘A’ Wing, Address Unit No. 803, 8th Floor,C-31, G-Block, Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400 051                         Email ID nafmbi@nafed-india.com
[bookmark: _GoBack]The last date of submission of tender is extended till 11.08.2025 ( upto 1:00 PM). 
All other terms and conditions remains the same.


(State Head)
NAFED Maharashtra
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